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Greg Jackson

From: Burke, Michael J. <MJBurke@lakecountyil.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 10:39 AM
Subject: Rock Salt 2023 - Morton Salt Prices
Attachments: Rock Salt - 2023 Renewal Year - Morton Salt Prices.pdf; BLR 12330 Example.pdf; Letter 

of Acceptance of Proposal Example.pdf; BLR 12330.pdf

Everyone, 
 
You are receiving this email because your municipality chose to renew the 2022 Rock Salt for this 
year.  Attached are the unit price increases from Morton Salt.  Morton’s new unit prices are in 
yellow.  I included last year’s prices plus a column that shows the percentage increase this 
year.  Now everyone will have to decided if they wish to accept the unit prices.  To officially renew, 
you need to go through whatever approval process your municipality does and then send an 
acceptance letter to Morton.  Lake County uses MFT funds to pay for the salt so we have to submit 
using the BLR 12330.  I have attached a copy of the BLR 12330 we will be using along with the 
acceptance letter as examples.  I have also included a blank BLR 12330 for your convenience.  I 
have put the Morton Salt contact information below.   
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me via email or phone call. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael  
 

Meredith Kerr 
Morton Salt  
Bid & Contracts Analyst/CSCA II 
Office hours: 8:00AM-4:30pm CST 
P: 312-807-2723 Email: mkerr@mortonsalt.com 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Michael J. Burke 
LCDOT Design 
Project Engineer 

Lake County Division of 
Transportation 
600 West Winchester Road 
Libertyville, IL 60048 

General: 847-377-7400 
Office: 847-377-7462 
MJBurke@lakecountyil.gov 

 


